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Hello Everyone, 
 
We have had an amazing first 2 months at school and as we approach 
Christmas, we are going to be very busy.  A big “THANK YOU” goes out to 
all of the volunteers that helped us make both the Corn Maze field trip and 
our Halloween Party so fabulous. 
 
Next week, there will be no school as we will be on  Fall Break; Nov 12-16.  
 
I am in the process of having our next field trip approved and the bus 
booked.  Once I have everything squared away, I will send out an official 
field trip form with information.  In order for you to pre-plan, I have planned 
for us to visit Greenland Garden Center on Tuesday November 27, 2018 
from 1:15 to 2:45.  Drop off will be at 12:30 and pick-up at 3:30.  I will let 
the morning class know soon what the plan is for that day as both classes 
will attend at the same time. 
 
I am also trying to organize a Christmas event for both of the Pre-K 
classes.  I will pass details on to you after Fall Break.  
 
I am so very proud of all of the students for all of their hard work these past 
2 months.  They are all developing important skills and gaining confidence 
in their abilities.   Best of all, they all seem to be enjoying their time at 
school with the many new friendships they have made.  I am looking 
forward to all of the wonderful experiences yet to come this year and feel 
so blessed to have the opportunity to work with your beautiful children. 
 
I wish you all a wonderful Fall Break with your families. 
 
Teacher Ria. 


